Walker, Mike

From: Chloe Coniaris <cconiaris@advantagecap.com>

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 11:45 AM

To: Rules Coordinator

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Chloe Coniaris Rhode Island SBDF Hearing Request
Attachments: Chloe Coniaris RI SBDF Hearing Request.pdf

Please see attached for a signed hearing request on behalf of Chloe Coniaris concerning the Rhode Island Small Business
Development Fund. Thanks.




February 6, 2020

Michael Walker
Commerce Corporation
315 Iron Horse Way, Suite 101

Providence, Rl 02908
Re: Request for Oral Hearing on Proposed Amendment to Rule 870-RICR-30-00-8

Dear Mr. Walker,

I am submitting this letter to request that the Rhode Island Commerce Corporation hold a public oral
hearing regarding the proposed amendment to rule 870-RICR-30-00-8, consistent with the public
participating provisions of the Rhode Island Administrative Procedures Act (RIGL §42-35-2.8). This rule
relates to the administration of the Rhode Island Small Business Development Fund.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

st

Chloe Coniaris

Senior Associate- Advantage Capital

cc
Jesse Saglio, President, Rhode Island Commerce Corporation

Erik Godwin, Director, Department of Administration Office of Regulatory Reform




